_ UPCOMING
~ CONSTRUCTION

IMPACTING STATE ROUTE 51, LEBANON CHURCH
ROAD; AND CURRY HOLLOW ROAD

Residents, please be aware of upcoming roadwork that will affect traffic
routes in Jefferson Hills. This construction project, led by PennDOT, will
span three years and cause traffic delays. Here's what you need to know:

State Route 51 (SR51) Construction:
Major roadwork includes concrete patching, median and curb
replacement, resurfacing, and replacement of traffic signal
sensors. At times, there will be lane restrictions, with one lane
open in each direction throughout construction.

Work will be done in three zones over three years:
Zone 1: Ciccanti's to East Bruceton Rd (2025)
Zone 2: East Bruceton Rd to Denny’s/Pep Boys (2026)
Zone 3: Denny’s/Pep Boys to railroad bridge (2027)

SR 51 Traffic Phases:
March: Temporary restrictions for median removal.
April-June: Traffic shifted to northbound lanes, one lane each way.
June-October: Traffic shifted to southbound lanes, one lane each way.
October: Traffic shifted to curb lanes.

Please be Aware:
* No left turns along the route except at intersections during construction.
* Increased traffic expected on SR885 & Old Clairton Rd due to roadwork.
» Secondary construction will also occur on Lebanon Church Rd / Curry
Hollow Rd. This work includes drainage replacement, concrete patching,
roadway widening, turn lane additions, and resurfacing.

PLEASE BE PATIENT AND PLAN FOR SIGNIFICANT DELAYS
AS THIS WORK PROGRESSES OVER THE NEXT FEW YEARS!



